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While we are committed to adhering to the dates set out in this roadmap, please note that some dates may 

need to be adjusted, in which case we will endeavor to communicate any such changes as far in advance as 

practicable. More detailed information will be circulated in due course. 

 

We would like to thank Member States, academia, the private sector, the technical community, UN 

institutions and the full range of civil society for their valuable engagement through the previous session of 

the General Assembly, leading up to the preparatory Ministerial Meeting on the Summit of the Future on 

21 September 2023. All the contributions that have already been submitted during our process will inform 

the consultations and drafting process.  

 

Furthermore, we have taken note that plans are ongoing for the next UN Civil Society Conference, 

scheduled for May 2024 in Nairobi, Kenya. The focus of this conference will be the Summit of the Future. 
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including a Global Digital Compact.  
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